
 

 

. Learning about the rules and routines for the Foundation Stage and 

making a rules clear within our new groups for phonics and number.  

 

•Developing our listening and attention skills further by exploring different 

stories, songs and poems and playing lots of listening games with 'Listening 

Lola.' 

 

•Mark-making and continuing to practise how to write our name using a 

range of mark-making tools.  

 

•Exploring our numbers to 10 as we continue to recognise, write, count out 

and order our numbers more independently.  

 

•We are continuing to get to know each other and explore our new Winter 

environment and fun Winter activities as we find out more about Winter! 

 

.We are continuing to explore our story sacks stories to find out more about 

the different characters and events in the story.   

Hedgehogs are reading- ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 

Owls are reading- ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ 

Rabbits are reading- ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ 

Ash us about our story! 

 

Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna News Board’ to 
share your child’s achievements at home with us. No matter how big or small, 

your child’s achievements are something to celebrate in Pre-School! 
 


